
-----Original Message----- 
From: lykethompson@gmail.com [mailto:lykethompson@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, October 02, 2011 10:30 AM 
To: Planning 
Subject: IMG00129-20110928-1346.jpg 
 
Planning Commission Members, 
In reading the Sept. 22 article in Annarbor.com on the new pedestrian ordinance, new signage was 
discussed. Very little of the signage around Ann Arbor makes clear that it is the law to stop for pedestrians 
in crosswalks. This is an example of a very simple (and inexpensive), very clear sign right in the road that is 
highly effective. You might want to try it out. 
Best, 
Lyke Thompson 
2405 Placid Way 
Ann Arbor 
Sent via BlackBerry from T-Mobile 
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